
Ped Day Fall 2015 
   
Presenters:	Kathy	Morrison	and	TBA	(member	of	the	DALC)	

Morning	session:	2hrs	

Number	of	participants:	maximum	of	36	

Title:	Learning to use the SMARTBOARD in your classroom	

Wondering what that SMARTBOARD can do for you? Well this workshop is for you. This 
workshop is intended for beginner SMARTBOARD users. The hardware of the SMARTBOARD 
and the software the runs on the SMARTBOARD will be introduced to participants. This will be a 
hands-on workshop intended for people who will “get up” and use the technology. The two-
hour workshop will go from the basics of turning on the SMARTBOARD, creating and 
manipulating objects, using multiple writing and object tools to creating lesson plans. We will 
also discuss best practices for the use of the board in a classroom in order to maximize student 
learning. 
  


